
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
July 23, 2020     
 
Steve Mallett, General Manager 
City Corporation 
P.O. Box 3186 
Russellville, AR 72811 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Tracking Number AR0021768, AFIN 58-00105 
 Missing Discharge Monitoring Reports 
 
Dear Mr. Mallett: 
 
We have reviewed the above referenced file and determined the Discharge Monitoring 
Reports (DMRs) for the following monitoring periods are not on file: 
 

• 5/25/2020; Discharge Number 001-A Chlorine, total residual 
• 4/25/2020; Discharge Number 001-A Chlorine, total residual 
• 3/25/2020; Discharge Number 001-A Chlorine, total residual 

 
Submittal of these forms will be required.  If analysis was not conducted, please write an 
“E” in each section for that parameter on the DMRs provided to denote “Analysis Not 
Conducted”.     
 
Submit two legible copies of the missing and corrected DMRs with an original 
signature and date (RE-SIGN and RE-DATE) by the Cognizant Official.  These copies 
should be received by the Department no later than August 28, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please refer to NPDES Permit Tracking 
Number AR0021768 in any written correspondence to this Department. Should you 
have any questions, feel free to call me at 501-682-0630 or e-mail me at 
christina.brown@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Christina Brown 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


